


CITY OF MILFORD
HISTORIC PRESERVATION COMMISSION
LEGAL NOTICEOF PUBLIC HEARING

Notice is hereby given that the Milford Historic Preservation Commission will hold a public hearing on Thursday, February 3, 2022, at 7:00 p.m. in City Hall, 110 River Street, Street, Milford, CT regarding the following:

1. 	15 Edgefield Avenue, Application for Certificate of Appropriateness requested by Hebrew Congregation of Woodmont, owner, for demolition.

Said application is on file, open to public inspection, at the office of the City Clerk.  Any individual with a disability who needs special assistance to participate in the meeting should contact the Director of Community Development (203-783-3230) five (5) days prior to the meeting, if possible.


William Silver, Chairman
Milford Historic Preservation Commission
City of Milford, CT 


